
BUSINESS BUILDERTHE 

The Excitement Is Building!

New Microbrewery, Restaurant, Beer Garden 
and Banquet Facility Coming to Sauk City
Friede & Associates is pleased to 

announce that work has begun 
on the new Vintage Brewing Co. 

brewery, restaurant and banquet facility 
located in Sauk City, Wisconsin.

The Vintage project includes the 
development of a 10,000-square-foot 
microbrewery on the facility’s lower level, 
and allows for the development of a new 
bar, restaurant and outdoor beer garden 
on the main level, as well as a meeting 
and banquet facility with seating for 250 
on the second level. The complex takes 
maximum advantage of the amazing 
views its location along the Wisconsin 
River provides. The project is scheduled 
for a Fall 2017 completion.

An open house and brewery design 
reveal was held on September 15 at 
Ramaker Associates in Sauk City. 
Ramaker is Friede’s design/build partner 
on this project. 

Vintage Brewing Co. is a family-
owned and operated brewpub in 
Madison, Wisconsin, featuring “elevated 
Americana” cuisine and an eclectic array 
of highly-acclaimed house-made brews. 
The Woodshed Ale House, also owned 
by Vintage Brewing Co., is the Sauk 
Prairie Riverway’s premier destination for 
craft beer and good times, featuring the 
best local craft beer, an impeccable wine 
list and full bar…not to mention their 
delectable hand-crafted pizzas!

Stay tuned for more news about this 
project!
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The new Monk’s at The Wilderness outdoor bar and dining area was completed just in time for the 4th of July holidays. The Wisconsin Dells 
project also included closing in and finishing the former outdoor dining area and opening it up to the existing dining area, substantially 
increasing the indoor dining space for customers who frequent the popular bar and grill.

Seasons’ Greetings from Friede & Associates
At this joyous time of year, we are grateful for so many things: the opportunity to work with our 

team of professionals, our many business partners and our valued clients, who have made our success possible.
At Friede & Associates, we hope you and all your coworkers, family, and friends have a lovely holiday season 
filled with joy and meaning. We wish you abundance, happiness, and peace in a new year filled with hope. 

Happy holidays!
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